
 

 

November 25, 2024
 
Governor Tim Walz 
Office of the Governor 
130 State Capitol 
75 Rev Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
Michelle Yurich, Director 
Legislative Coordinating Commission 
Centennial Office Building, 1st Floor 
658 Cedar Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55155 
 
Ryan Inman, Revisor 
Office of the Revisor of Statutes 
Centennial Office Building, 3rd Floor 
658 Cedar Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55155 

 
 
 
 
Representative Jerry Newton, Chair 
House Veterans and Military Affairs Committee 
Centennial Office Building, 5th Floor 
658 Cedar Street  
Saint Paul, MN 55155 
 
Senator Kari Dziedzic, Chair 
Senate State and Local Government and Veterans 
Committee 
Minnesota Senate Building, Room 3403 
95 University Ave. W. 
Saint Paul, MN 55155 

 
 
Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules as Required by Minnesota Statutes, 

Section 14.05, Subdivision 5 
 
Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Director Yurich, and Revisor Inman: 
 
Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the Minnesota Department of Veterans Affairs to report to you each 
year whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules. 
 
The Minnesota Department of Veterans Affairs currently has no obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative rules.   
If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Kristen Root, General Counsel, at  
612-548-5956. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brad Lindsay 
Commissioner 
Minnesota Department of Veterans Affairs 
 
 
Cc: Kristen Root, General Counsel    Minnesota Historical Society 
 Legislative Reference Library    State Law Library 


